Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Ruchi Mathur <rmathur@somaenv.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 1:41 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'Mansour Sepehr'

Subject: RE: Notification of Field Work_ Site Cleanup Case#R03258 2200 Telegraph Ave,
Oakland

Attachments: 1516312323949.pdf

Good afternoon Mark,

| have attached the permit (W2019-0062) from AC Public works for 12 borings. We had obtained this permit for 2200
Telegraph Ave, back in February 2018, with an intention of completing all hand auger borings and direct push borings at
the same time.

However, at that time we could complete only 7 borings @ 2200 Telegraph (DPT-5 and B-1 through B6). Due to BART
permitting process, the (5) hand auger borings in the BART right-of-way (B-7 through B-11) got delayed. So | requested
Mr. Eneyew Amberber from AC Public works to give us an extension on the permit and he gave us until April 30, 2018.

Now we have received an authorization/permit from BART as well. Hence, we are scheduling this work now. | have
already notified Mr. Amberber of the upcoming field work on Friday, April 27, 2018.

Hope this answers your concern. Please feel free to call us if you have any other questions.
Thank you,
Ruchi Mathur

Project Engineer

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
Phone: 925-734-6400

FAX :925-734-6401

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 24,2018 1:07 PM

To: Ruchi Mathur <rmathur@somaenv.com>; Mansour Sepehr (msepehr@somaenv.com) <msepehr@somaenv.com>
Subject: RE: Notification of Field Work_ Site Cleanup Case#R03258 2200 Telegraph Ave, Oakland

Hi Ruchi and Mansour

I am not opposed to gathering additional information for the lead contamination; however, | do not believe I've
seen a boring permit notification from AC Public Works. Please contact James Yoo at Public Works to obtain
the boring permit.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org




PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://lwww.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Ruchi Mathur [mailto:rmathur@somaenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:56 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: Notification of Field Work_ Site Cleanup Case#R03258 2200 Telegraph Ave, Oakland

Good Morning Mark,

Please accept this email as SOMA's notification to you that we are currently scheduled to advance the proposed hand
auger borings in BART right-of-way on April 27, 2018. Our field crew will arrive at the site at approximately 9:00 am. If
you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call us.

Sincerely,

Ruchi Mathur

Staff Engineer

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
Phone: 925-734-6400

FAX :925-734-6401



